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The North Island Community Forest gives notice and invites comment on the proposed cutting permit 
application in the following Forest Operations Map (FOM).   
 
FOM ID: 1610 One CP  
FOM ID: 1614 Proposed Blocks CF4M, CF5M, CF6M  
 
The 30-day public review and comment period begins on June 28, 2024. Comments must be received in 
writing no later than July 31, 2024.  
 
This FOM can be relied upon by the FOM holder for the purpose of cutting permit and road permit 
applications for three years after the commencement of the public review and commenting period. The 
FOM listed in this notice is valid until June 28, 2027.   
 
To review and comment on the FOM visit https://fom.nrs.gov.bc.ca/public/projects 
 
For those who cannot access the website, the FOM will be made available in person. Please contact Meg 
Bose at manager@nicf.ca to arrange an appointment to view the FOM.  
 
Comments may be submitted via the FOM portal, emailed to manager@nicf.ca or sent to PO Box 694, 
Port McNeill, BC, V0N 2R0.  
 
For more information on Forest Operations Maps, visit www.nicf.ca or https://www2.gov.bc.ca  
 
We welcome your input!  


